
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  
 
Email:  

Dear, 

I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 240530. Please accept our apologies for the delay in 
responding to your request. 
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
I’d be grateful if you could please confirm the adoption of a full Electronic 
Patient Record 

(EPR) solution by your NHS Trust by kindly providing a response to the 
following information request: 

Please Note: Definitions of an EPR is as follows: an electronic patient/health 
record is a digital version of a patient’s paper chart. 
***** EPR – Information Request ***** 

Current EPR Supplier Name? 

Cleric Computer Services Ltd 

System Name? 
 
Electronic Patient Clinical Record (EPCR) 
 
Contract Commencement Date? 
 
05/09/2022 

Contract Expiration Date? 
 
06/09/2024. We have entered into a new contract with Cleric from September 2024 
for a further 2 years, with an optional +1 year extension. 



I hope you find this information of some assistance. 

If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 


